
MEET THE TRADE DELEGATION FROM JORDAN! 
Seminar & Matchmaking with Jordanian Companies 

Monday, December 12th, 2022, 10:00-15:00 hours 
VNO-NCW, Malietoren, The Hague 

Are you actively looking for new contacts in the food and food processing or related sectors, and 
curious what importers and exporters from Jordan have to offer you? Or are you already familiar with 
various products from Jordan and do you wish to expand your contacts? Join us and meet the 
incoming delegation from Jordan! 

To promote the Jordan food industry and food processing sector and related sectors, the Netherlands 
– Middle East and North Africa (MENA) Business Council organizes in close cooperation with the Royal
Netherlands Embassy in Amman, the Jordan Europe Business Association (JEBA) and the Embassy of
Jordan in The Hague an incoming visit from Jordan from 12 to 14 December 2022. The incoming
delegation consists of 18 Jordanian companies mainly in the food industry (import/export,
processing, packaging and machinery) and related sectors. The participating Jordanian companies
are represented by importers/exporters, producers, and consultants. More information about the
participating companies can be found in the attached document.

It is our pleasure to invite you to a: 

Seminar and Matchmaking Event 
Doing Business with Jordan - A Gateway to the MENA Region 

Monday, December 12th, 2022, 10:00 – 15:00 hours 

VNO-NCW, Malietoren, The Hague 

Program: 
Welcome by the Netherlands - MENA Business Council, the Embassy of Jordan in The Hague, the 
Embassy of the Netherlands in Amman and the Jordan-Europe Business Association (JEBA). 

Presentations by the Netherland Enterprise Agency (RVO), Center for the Promotion of Imports 
(CBI) and Netherlands Senior Experts PUM. 

Following the presentations there will be plenty of opportunity for matchmaking with the 
representatives of the Jordanian companies during a luncheon buffet. 

Interested? 
Participation in this seminar and matchmaking event is free of charge. 

We kindly request that you download the participation form/matchmaking form listing the 
participating Jordanian companies and fill out both tab 1 and tab 2 to indicate with an X in the grey 
fields which companies you would like to meet with during the matchmaking session. 

Registration is possible until December 7th via e-mail to Marian Reijnen: reijnen@vnoncw-mkb.nl 

If you have any questions concerning your participation in the matchmaking session, please contact 
Marian Reijnen via mobile number +31 6 2209 0022 or send an e-mail to reijnen@vnoncw-mkb.nl 

https://www.vno-ncw.nl/file/jordaniancompanieslistandregistrationform-221212xlsx
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